

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

7th January 2022

Don't forget we are a <u>NUT FREE</u> school as we have children who have allergies! (let's leave them for the squirrels)

Our office email is office@ivjs.school

Happy New Year And Welcome Back!

We hope you have all had a lovely break! Firstly, thank you to everyone who has been using Lateral Flow tests with their children, this really makes a huge difference with regards to keeping our school safe. We know that stock is low in many chemists and online so we appreciate everyone persevering.

We have many children in each year group that have tested positive since returning to school so please remember to use lateral flow tests on your child at least twice a week.

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

Homework books are being sent home today with homework for this half term. They also included information and log in details for Teams remote learning. We will be using Teams to set work for children who are isolating, children will also be able to submit their work to the class teacher via their Teams account. Online lessons will only take place in the event that a whole class has to isolate.

Click here for more information.

Message From Energy Kids

Join Energy Kidz at our Wraparound Care Clubs Available Every Day Throughout The Term – Secure Your Child's Spot For The New Spring Term!

New year, means new opportunities to be have fun and get moving! Energy Kidz
Wraparound Care Clubs in 2022 will be immersed with a whole host of new activities for
children this new Spring Term where they can enjoy discovering fun facts and learning
about the aviators of the animal kingdom with our Big Garden Bird Watch; becoming the
authors of their own imagination and bringing their favourite stories to life with our
Storytelling week; as well as taking on our new skills week in February that looks to
unearth those hidden talents and inspire a passion for something new!
With so many families already securing their child/ren's spots - ensure your child doesn't
miss out on all the fun-packed activities this year by securing their spot for the academic
year now through our flexible payment options that includes – book now, pay later... By
using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your termly or yearly
bookings through manageable monthly instalments and ensure your child misses a
moment!

Book now at: https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/
If you have any further queries, please don't hesitate to call Energy Kidz' friendly bookings team on 0333 577 1533 or drop them an email at info@energy-kidz.co.uk.

Years 5 and 6 Swimming Questionnaire

A letter has gone home with years 5 and 6 so we will be able to get a better understanding of where our children are regarding swimming ability as swimming at school has been severely impacted by the pandemic. Please complete the form as soon as possible. Thank you.

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'